Rafi Miah

From: Sarah Wason

Sent: 09 February 2022 20:10

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2021/3225/P - Murphy's Yard NW5

Dear Sir/Madam

| wish to object to the proposed development at the above site.

The scale of the development and the height of the proposed towers will have a detrimental effect on the skyline
and on the unique character of the Heath. The building of 825 homes for 2,000 residents will badly impact upon the
local area; Gordon House Road is already always gridlocked with traffic and the pavements are extremely narrow by
Gospel Oak Station; the infrastructure is just not there to accommodate an additional 2000 residents and office
workers and the proposals do not adequately address this issue. It is also surprising that there has been no
indication of the percentage of affordable housing in the proposal.

Hampstead Heath is a unique natural environment in London and promotes both physical and mental health. To
have tower blocks overwhelming the skyline by the Lido will only be detrimental to all those who currently enjoy the
Heath and its amenities.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Wason



